
 

   

 

                         06.06.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
  
     I’m pleased to inform you that Centravis continues to operate seamlessly across all 
production facilities. With stable access to energy, water, and essential infrastructure, we 
ensure consistent output and timely, dependable deliveries. 
  
     At the same time, we remain focused on innovation and improvement. Our team is constantly 
refining internal workflows and implementing advanced technologies to enhance product 
quality and respond proactively to your evolving needs. 
  
Thank you for your continued trust and valuable partnership. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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